
                TEST CHANGE 

                            NOTIFICATION DATE:  June 7, 2023 

                                          EFFECTIVE DATE:  June 8, 2023 

QUESTIONS: Contact your Allina Health Laboratory account representative, or our Client Services department 

 

Telephone: 612-863-4678 • 800-281-4379 

centrallabclientservices@allina.com 

www.allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory 

 

COVID-19 MOLECULAR 

15064/LAB15064 
 

 

QUICK REFERENCE 

 
Effective June 8, 2023, test indication prompts for the Covid-19 Molecular assay (15064/LAB15064) 

assay will be removed. 

 

 

DETAILS  

 
At the beginning of the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency (PHE) COVID-19 test availability was 

limited and a tiering system was implemented based on COVID-19 testing indication(s) selected in the 

order.  Health and Human Services (HHS) also had additional data reporting requirements that utilized 

the selected indication(s) to track data related to the PHE.  The PHE ended May 11, 2023.  Testing capacity 

at Allina is no longer a concern.  COVID-19 Molecular test order indication prompts will be removed.  

 

With the removal of these prompts, we will be making updates to the Allina Health Laboratory requisitions 

to move away from a separate COVID-19 requisition. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your account representative at  

allinahealthlaboratoryaccountrepresentatives@allina.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

Complete test information is available in the Test catalog. 
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